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Throughout the drama season, the Langdon Theatre Association (LTA) board members and the phone 

representatives of each group, phone parents to ask for assistance with field trips, upcoming 

productions, etc.   Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (F.O.I.P.), parents 

are asked to sign a consent form before their telephone number/email address can be released.  Under 

this same Act, we also need permission to publish photographs, recordings, and/or videotapes of your 

child.  Videos, recordings and/or photographs are made available to everyone involved with the LTA 

as well as to the people responsible for our funding, to the local schools and to the local newspapers. 

In the case that outside entities are interested in contacting your child for possible acting/voice 

opportunities, you will be contacted by LTA prior to your personal information being given. 

 

 
Langdon Theatre Association 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Release Form 

 YES, I hereby consent to have my home telephone number/email address released to the LTA 

board members and designated Group Contact of my child’s drama group and to have my child’s 

image released in the form of photo or video. 

 

 NO, I do not wish to have my telephone number/email address released to the LTA board 

members and designated Group Contact or to have my child’s image released in the form of 

photo or video.  PLEASE NOTE:  If this is your choice it may be difficult to relay information to 

you regarding your child, and the program. 

 

         
Name of Child (Please Print) Name of Parent/Guardian (Please Print) 
 
 
 
         
Date  Signature of Parent/Guardian 


